Republic of the Philippines

Bepartment of Education
REGION VIII - EASTERN VISAYAS

August 1, 2024

REGIONAL MEMORANDUM
No. 871 e 2024

RESCHEDULING OF THE REGIONAL ECHO TRAINING ON UNIVERSAL
PREVENTION CURRICULUM (UPC) FOR SUBSTANCE USE

To:  Schools Division Superintendents
CID Chief
Medical Officer
All Others Concerned

1 9 With reference to Regional Memorandum No. 738, s. 2024, this Office, through
the Education Support Services Division — School Health and Nutrition Unit (ESSD-
SHNU), announces the rescheduling of the Regional Echo Training on Universal
Prevention Curriculum 1 from September 22-24, 2024 to September 23-25, 2024
and Regional Echo Training on Universal Prevention Curriculum 5 from October 13-
17, 2024 to November 4-8, 2024 at Luxury Suites Hotel, Tacloban City.

2. All other provisions stipulated in the aforementioned Memorandum remain in
effect.

3. Immediate dissemination of and strict compliance with this Memorandum are
desired.

R. FETALVERO CESO IV
Regional Director

Enclosure: As stated
Reference: As stated
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